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           Tuesday, 4th July 2023 
 
Dear Year 6 Families, 
 
As we approach the close of term, I am delighted to be able share with you the details of the events we have 
planned to celebrate your lovely children before they take their next steps.  
 
Friday, 21st July 2023  
 

9.05: Final School Assembly – Leavers’ Focus – School Hall 
We invite all our Y6 parents and carers to this final assembly where they will be able to see their children receive 
a gift from the whole TG family, presented to each of them by their buddy. 
 
3:30 – 5:30 ish : Leavers’ Rounders’ Match, BBQ & Water Fight 
As always, the after-school events are exclusively for Year 6 pupils and their parents/carers alone; I am sorry, but 
we are not able to accommodate siblings.  
 
The children will need to be suitably clothed in P.E kit and trainers on Friday so that they are ready for the after-
school festivities. They will also need a water pistol and two water containers/buckets (total capacity not to 
exceed 30 litres) for the children to use to refill their pistols during the water fight. Parents will be able to fill 
these and place them around the perimeter of the field for the children to access. If you would like to join the 
water fight with your child, please come prepared!  
 
For the BBQ we will be providing sausages in rolls or burgers in buns for everyone; could you please email 
admin3066@welearn365.com with your preferences, stating meat or meat-free, and informing us of any food 
allergies. 
 
As a rule, parents bring along cupcakes to share to finish the meal off and this would be appreciated, if you can. 
Please let Fi know when you email through your food order if you are able to provide any. Thank you.  
 
In the event of bad weather, a decision will be made on the day as to whether or not we can go ahead as 
planned. We will notify parents by 2 p.m. on the day.  
 
Tuesday, 25th July 
Leavers’ Service 
Our Leavers’ Service will be led by Reverend Sheila Bridge and will take place in St Andrew’s Church on Tuesday, 
25th July at 10.30 a.m. This is a beautiful service and golden opportunity for us to come together and celebrate 
the achievements of our Year 6 children as they reach the end of their time here with us at TG. Our Year 6 
Leavers will be seated on the chancel, their families in the centre aisle, and the rest of the school will be seated 
behind and to the side of our families. 
 
Following the service, we would like to invite our Y6 and their families to enjoy some refreshments, kindly 
organised by our PTA, to be served in the school’s front playground.  
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Please email admin3066@welearn365.com to let us have the following information: 
 

1. Number of meat/non-meat choices for the BBQ (including Y6 Leaver) 
2. Any food allergy/intolerance we need to be aware of 
3. Will you be attending the Final Assembly on Friday, 21st July 
4. Number of family members expected to attend the Leavers’ Service on Tuesday, 25th July 

 
During the final week and two days of the term, our Y6 children are welcome to wear their Leavers’ hoodies in 
place of their TG sweatshirts, if they wish to.  
  
We hope you can all make as many of the planned events as possible. Please do let me know if any of you have 
any concerns regarding the childcare of siblings on the day of the BBQ. 
 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Mary Gray 
Head of School 
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